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Your neighbors currently serving on the Board are: 

Pat Cruise, President 

Maryanne Finkelstein, Vice President 

Scott Blattel, Secretary 

Devon Poulos, Treasurer 

We currently have two active committees, Landscape and Fining. 

Our duties and intent as a board are to serve the best interest of the community while working 
closely with you, our neighbors, to benefit out joint values.  We invite and encourage you to 
contact us with any ideas you have regarding additional car parking, road signage and other 
thoughts to enhance our lifestyle. 

p.s.  We still have one opening for an opportunity to serve on the Landscape Committee. 

To keep current with today’s technology we are changing out method of communication.  In 
the future ALL COMMUNICATION WILL BE VIA EMAIL rather than USPS.  The exception being 
legal notices (required by law).  This change will save us many hundreds of dollars per year.  
Therefore we NEED YOUR CURRENT EMAIL ADDRESS.  Please submit to our management 
office: 

Attn:  James  at   info@sunvast.net 

Remember to include your name and address. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meetings and around the neighborhood. 
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